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United States' Senate 
Senators of the State of Maryland 
255 Dirksen Senate Building 
Constitution Ave NE, Washington, DC 20510     March 15, 2019 
           
 
Petition for a hearing pertaining CPCE capacity in support of the Green New Deal 
          
Dear Mr. Senator Benjamin Cardin: 
Dear Mr. Senator Christopher Van Hollen: 
 
 
 With particular attention we noticed the extraordinary undertaking of great number of 
Congress’ members to revive and pursue the Green New Deal bill and legislation to the 
betterment of economical hegemony of the United States and to address the global warming 
crisis with decisive techno-economical feasible measures. 
 
 In this respect, we recently informed many Congressional Committees as well as great 
number of Congressional members of the United States’ Senate and House of Representatives 
individually of our CPCE zero-carbon-emission process with its first time economical profitable 
advantages as of February 14, 2019 (vide enclosed copies), because CPCE performs all aspects of 
the Green New Deal and in some perspectives, exceeds the anticipated objectives. The specific 
advantages are (i)around-the-clock availability; (ii)independence on geographic location, 
season, time and ambient conditions of the plants; (iii)yet with tremendous economic benefit i.e. 
no need for Federal or State subsidies at all (except for loan guarantee support of DOE to the 
first prototype kind of the plant); (iv)as well as noticeable shorter expected time frame for the 
completion of retrofitting and upgrading of all the fossil energy power and chemical commercial 
plants currently in operation as early as 2030; (v)in addition to the new plants according to the 
CPCE’s super-efficient hydrogen based fossil power plant in the United States. 
 
 With the present letter we request respectfully for a meeting with you at your convenient 
venue and time, preferably before the New Green Deal Bill is presented officially to the 
Congress. A similar petition for hearing regarding the CPCE capacity to the support of the Green 
New Deal will be dispatched to the United States’ Senate and House in due course. In this 
hearing we want to submit our circumstantial indications to the potential thwarting ambitions 
of the oil and gas exporting countries like Russia and OPEC countries, along the oil and gas 
entities, as well the nuclear power generation entities, who, according to our presumptions, 
would had halted the advance of Clean Energy, zero-carbon-emission, re-use of the captured 
carbon dioxide as a new fossil energy resource, Clean Coal for nearly over ten years successfully. 
 
      
       Respectfully Yours 
 
 
 
 
       F. Bairamijamal 
 
Enclosed: Copy of Congress' letters of February 14, 2019 
  CPCE Short Description, 4 pages 


